
Detour & Stop Closure 

Update Begins:  
Start of Service Thursday March 16, 2023 
Affected Routes: 20A, 40, 91 
• Partial completion of the Mary Ellen Infrastructure Project has allowed Transit to return to 

Regular Routing for Departing 20A’s and 40’s (Woodgrove to Downtown) starting 
Thursday March 16, 2023. 

• Arriving 20A, 40, 91 units will remain on Detour and utilize the entrance/exit between 
Save-On-Foods and Walmart until the end of the project.  

• A Temporary Stop will remain in place to accommodate arriving units. 
 

Note: Future routing modification may be required to support the Infrastructure Project 
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